
 

 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates at a glance: 

May 28
th

-Closed- Holiday 

June 1
st

 – On Friday we will be celebrating our 5
th

 

graders moving onto middle school. 

Monday June 4
th

 – we will have an end of year 

celebration for everyone! 

June 5-11 Closed for program summer set up 

June 12- Summer sessions starts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ★OUTSIDE:  You may have noticed the signing sheet for sunscreen on the parent 

table…This sheet is for you to bring in sunscreen labeled with your student’s name.  

Please be aware that your student will need to apply this on his or her own.  The 

sheet must be signed and the sunscreen left onsite at Kids Club. 
 News…We are going through the accreditation process  You will notice some slight changes over the 

next few months as we star our process.  Changes like-hand sanitizer is no longer available on the 

parent table (we now keep it out of reach of children).  Group sizing for areas will be monitored.  

Offering of more activity choices-student led activities, etc. Please feel free to ask questions. 

 We are always evaluating our system on how to keep our students safe.  In doing so, we are required 

to follow certain procedures.  We apologize if this causes any delays or inconveniences for you.  For 

another person to pick up your student/s, they MUST be on the iPad to sign them out.  You may go 

into your students account for Kids Club and add them or see a supervisor on site to help you add 

them here.-thanks for helping us keep your student safe!  

 ★Hours: Kids Club opens at 6:30 am and closes promptly at 6:00 pm. Please respectfully arrange an 

alternate pick-up if you cannot pick up your child before we close. Please be aware that if you pick-up 

your child at 6:01 pm, a late fee will be assessed.  

 ★ Attendance: If your child will not be at PM Kids Club on a day they are scheduled to attend, please 

contact the Kids Club staff and let them know. A fee will be charged when a staff person needs to 

locate a child who does not arrive to the program as scheduled. You can let us know via phone -651-

425-5963,      e-mail (send to both Supervisors-Stacy & Alyssa), or write a note to us in the notebook we 

have on the sign in and out table. PLEASE NOTE: Even if you have notified the school office, you must 

call or email Kids Club to let us know also.  

 ★ Please remember that your student needs to arrive by 8:30am if you wish you for your student to 

eat breakfast. Thank you! 

 

Site phone number: 651-425-5963 

Liberty Ridge Elementary School 

11395 Eagleview Blvd 

Woodbury, MN 55125 

www.cecool.com/kids-club/school-year/liberty-ridge-elementary  

 

 

 
 

iSite Supervisors: 

Stacy Jackson   

sjackson1@sowashco.org 

Alyssa Krings   

akrings@sowashco.org  

Site phone number: 

 651-425-5963 

 

Summer is coming!

 

iParaprofessionals: 

AM iStaff 
Annette Cotroneo 

Lynn Swanson 
Lisa Stankis 
Kathy Lipps 

Lucy Tawradous 
Betsy Hamilton 
Ellen Barnhart 

Rachael Kittelson 

AM/PM iStaff                                                        

Lisa DeWolf                                                            

PM iStaff                                                               

Mark Relson       Latrone Smith                                                      

Jeanette Burianek                                                 

Cathy Krienke                            

Ben Schmit                           

Brandt Curtis  

 

                                       

 

Please remember 

to check the 

parent board for 

additional 

information.
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                                     Friendly Reminders:                      

 We open at 6:30am and close at 6:00PM 

 Please check your family files regularly-thanks! 

 Remember to label all of your student’s belongings. 

 Students are not allowed to bring toys from home. 

 For billing questions, please call our main office at 651-425-6600 

 

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES: 

If your child will be attending a school 

activity (such as choir or homework 

club) during Kids Club hours, please 

let the staff know. You will need to 

sign a release form. 
 

DROP-IN CARE: 
 If you are registered as a drop-in, 

please make sure that you call to see 

if Kids Club has available space at 

least 24 hours in advance. Drop-ins 

are accepted only if KC has available 

space for that AM or PM session. 

 

Where is my child? 

We will be using where 

I am boards located 

near the parent table.  

Locations are colored 

coded.  Please ask a 

staff if you have any 

questions! ~Thanks!  


